RECEIVED

March 5, 2021
REGION OF PEEL

. . OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK
From: Astrid Hardjana-Large _>

Sent:March5, 2021 1:33 PM

To:ZZG-COUNCIL<ZZG-COUNCIL@peelregion.ca>; lannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca @ peelregion.ca>;
Patrick Brown <patrick.brown@ brampton.ca>; Medeiros, Martin <martin.medeiros @brampton.ca>
Subject: Stop Highway 413

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DONOT CLICKON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTSYOU DO NOT TRUST.

Peel Regional Council, Mayor Brown and Councillor Medeiros,

| am a parent and resident of Peel and | oppose the creation of Highway 413. I'm concerned
about the impact on hunger and environmental issues for future generations. Canadians should
be proud to protect their natural habitat and recognize how it impacts daily living. A thirty second
increase in commuting will not reduce environmental stresses and will be a waste of funds that
could otherwise be spent on amuch required hospital. We must step forward and place the
environment first for the well-being of all, today and for the future.

| implore you to set a clear stand for Peel Region. Don't support the creation of Highway 413, as
it will destroy Ontario's Greenbelt and farmland. Stand strong for your people and say NO to
another destructive mega-highway.

Have a Great Day =)

Astrid HardI'ana-Large
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